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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Roberts and City Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 
   
DATE:  December 5, 2017 
 
RE: Documents received at 12/04/17 Council Meeting 
 
CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 
  
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your December 4, 2017 City 
Council Meeting. 
 

1) Petition to Stop the Richmond Beach Road Rechannelization project, submitted by 
Ginny Scantlebury. 

2) Traffic Counts related to Richmond Beach Road, submitted by Glen Halverson. 
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Signed petition sheets are available to 
view with a public disclosure request 
through the City Clerk’s office. 
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